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9th October 2020 

Dear parent, 

I take this opportunity to welcome you and your daughter to the Parvati Girls’ Hindu College and to 

congratulate your girl on having earned a place at this noble and prestigious college. It is indeed an 

honor to be granted the opportunity to work with both of you in my capacity as your Principal and I look 

forward to the years ahead. Education is a collaborative venture between the school and home and it is 

my expectation that we will work together to help your daughter to transition to secondary school, 

adapt to the very demanding curriculum and be able to cope as they enter the teenage years. Parental 

involvement is critical to the success of any student and we urge parents to continue to encourage and 

support your daughters as they embark on a new chapter in their academic life. 

 The foundation of a successful school is the cooperation among the students, staff, parents and by 

extension the community. At Parvati girls’ Hindu College we continue to be one of the premier 

institutions in South Trinidad which delivers to the holistic development of all of our students. Our vision 

for excellence and determination to produce young ladies empowered with intelligence, vigor, good 

morals and values continue to be the focus and reputation of all at this noble institution.  

As I welcome your daughter to this college, it is my expectations that she will utilize the opportunity 

afforded to her in a constructive manner and in so doing bring pride to both her school and you the 

parents. I hope that the next five years will be successful, rewarding and beneficial for your daughter 

and I wish her all the best as she now join the Parvati Girls’ family. 

 

Yours respectfully 

 

Sharda Maharaj-Ramjattan 

Principal (Secondary) 

 

 

 


